
PROPOSAL FOR THE EXTENSION OF THE 
TRAM ROUTE SUBMISSION 

Submissions close on 21 April 2008 

I do NOT wish to present my submission at the hearing, and ask that this submission be 
considered. 

Are you completing this submission: For yourself 

If you are representing, how many people do 
you represent? 

 

Name: David Maclure 

Organisation Name:  

Organisation Role:  

Contact Address: Flat 4 / 535 Cashel Street, 
Linwood, 
Christchurch 8011 

Daytime Phone: 3891 815 

Evening Phone:  

Email: dmaclure@orcon.net.nz 

Date: 2 April 2008 

Your Submission: I am concerned about possible extension on tram routes need increase 
traffic safety as well as it would be time consuming for other traffic 
espsecially buses and free shuttle buses affecting colombo street from and 
to the bus exchange. 
 
Other concerned is city mall need to install safety fences due children and 
teenagers are often around in city mall area as well bicyles too. 
 
Other thing is stateboards are common use by teenagers should banned in 
city mall when tram routes is established for safety reason. 

 
 
 


